
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

GOLD BAR CITY COUNCIL  
 

Shoreline Management Plan Update 

 

Tuesday, June 18, 2013 

7:00 PM City Hall 

Gold Bar, Washington 
 

 

The City Council of the City of Gold Bar will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 

Shoreline Management Plan update on Tuesday, June 18, 2013 at 7:00 PM in the City 

Hall.   

 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to obtain public testimony regarding the proposed 

Shoreline Management Plan update.  The public is encouraged to attend and participate in 

this process. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions at 360-793-1101. 

 

 

Joe Beavers 

Mayor 


